August 2021/Apple Tree Prep, Athens

Dear ATP Parents,

Happy August and beginning of a new school year! This is the month of new beginnings for many. Students are transitioning to classrooms, parents are coming to drop off and pickup, and summer fun is coming to an end.

Last month, the students studied Independence Day, Transportation, Insects, Sports, and Spirit Week. The students enjoyed their water play and pizza party. Thanks for the donations! As we move into a new school year, our weekly themes have changed just a little, but we are excited about the upcoming weeks and themes. This month we will study Back to School: Learning the Classroom Rules and Routines, All About Me & My Family, The Importance of Friendships, Identifying Feelings, and The Importance of Social & Emotional Skills.

As a school, we are moving into a new school year and will continue to work hard on creating a safe, fun, and learning environment.

Over the next couple of weeks, please check your emails often. This is where Admin updates and information will come.

We are moving in safety, cleanliness, and love.

ATP-Athens Administration Staff

Reminders:

- *All students must be present by 10:00 am.
- *Tuition is due Friday for the upcoming week of care. Late fees are added to accounts on Tuesday. To avoid a \$50.00 late fee being assessed to your account and interruption in your student's care, please make sure tuition payments are on time.

Curriculum Information for August 2021:

- *Back to School Learning the Classroom Rules and Routines
- *All About Me & My Family
- *The Importance of Friendships
- *Identifying Feelings
- *Anna Dewdney Book Study: The Importance of Social & Emotional Skills.



Upcoming Events

ANNOUNCEMENTS

*Sign up for a KidReports profile: KidReports is your direct line of communication with your child's teacher and allows you to see into their day.

*If you need Admin, please don't hesitate to call or email.

REMINDERS

- *August 2nd First Day of Pre-K
- * Keep an eye on your email
- *Class Monthly Newsletter will be issued on Friday of each month!

A BIG THANK YOU TO THE PARENTS OF ATP-ATHENS:

Thank you all for contacting us and notifying us of COVID related situations.
All facilities can't say that they have parents who are making them aware.
We want you to know that we are grateful for having parents who care about their child, their child's classmates, and the safety of our staff.